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Blanch, Belinda 

From: Martin, Jaime 

Sent: Monday, 16 June 2008 11 :46 AM 

To: !Adjudication Administration Team 

Cc: Hafield, David 

Subject: FW: Invitation to comment - Football Queensland proposal [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

EXCLUDED FROM 
From: Trish Da Rin [mailto: -3 
Sent: Thursday, 12 June 2008 11:57 AM 
To: Martin, Jaime 
Cc: Adjudication 
Subject: Re: Invitation to comment - Football Queensland proposal [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

To whom it may concern, 

RE: Notification N93402 Football Qld Ltd and Third Line Forcing 

I can see no public detriment in allowing Football Qld to limit the number of suppliers of products to 
the football clubs in Queensland. The quality of the products is higher when there is a limited number 
of suppliers but there are enough suppliers (13) to give the football clubs the ability to choose 
between suppliers and "shop" around for the best price. 

These suppliers have to pay a fee, I believe, to Football Qld and this supports football in this state. 

I fully support Football Qld in regard to this matter. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Regards 
Trish Da Rin 
Committee - New Farm United Junior Soccer Club 
Womens Director - Mt Gravatt Soccer Club 
Junior Standing Committee Football Brisbane. 
0439702238 


